
  

 
 

 

 

 

Nov 2021 Volume LXXVI Number 3 

WOMEN IN SCIENCE 
How much have times changed? 

The history of women in science is full of stories 
of men taking credit for women’s work.  We will 
be showcasing two examples of this, the story of 
Jocelyn Bell Burnell, the woman who discovered 
pulsars in 1967, and Rosalind Franklin, whose 
research in 1953 was instrumental to figuring out 
the structure of DNA.  Men who built upon the 
work of these amazing women received Nobel 
Prizes for their work, while the women were barely acknowledged. 

Are these isolated incidents?  Is this still going on 
today?  After watching informative videos about 
these two remarkable women, we will have a 
discussion on whether and how much things have 
changed in today’s society.  

We hope you will join us to find out more about this 
timely and important topic.  
 

Saturday, November 20, 2021 

1:00 PM 
Zoom meeting 

No reservations required.  Cost is free.  We encourage you to invite your 
friends to join us.  See directions on page 6 on how to attend using your 
computer or tablet, or how to call in using any phone.  

 
 

 

 

AAUW advances equity for women and girls through advocacy, education, philanthropy and research. 
 

In principle and in practice, AAUW values and seeks a diverse membership.  
There shall be no barriers to full participation in this organization on the basis of gender, race, creed, 

age, sexual orientation, national origin, disability or class 

Read page 6 
column 1 for 

how to attend! 


